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As we will soon be adjusting to the cooler weather of the fall, we are still adjusting our processes 
to make all of our services available to all of you, whether in person or online.  Our building on 
Woodlane Road remains closed to the public, and we are finding out on a month-by-month basis 
if our regularly scheduled trainings are cancelled.  We will share our training calendar on a 
monthly basis, as soon as it’s set up.  Footprints to Professionalism will return in October, as 
April’s series had to be cancelled, and will switch to a virtual presentation on Zoom.  And yes, 
you can still order from Becker’s!!  Ordering will be done using the online catalog at 
shopbeckers.com, and your order list can be sent to us for quotes and ordering. 
 
       --Sue 
 

 

 

 

TRAINING with KRISTINTRAINING with KRISTINTRAINING with KRISTINTRAINING with KRISTIN    

 

Happy Fall to all! As September is finally upon us, so is a calendar full of online trainings that 

will be delivered by the BCAP training team. Everyone should have received an email that 

included our September virtual training schedule. If you have not received an email, I have 

attached the schedule below or you can view it on www.bccap.org under “Early Childhood 

Training Opportunities”. If the training team is unable to provide in-person trainings for the 

month of October, we will create a similar schedule that will list all the trainings that will be 

offered in October. As a friendly reminder, if assistance is needed with your NJCCIS account 

regarding trainings or certificates, please contact me at 609-288-3631 or at kmayes@bccap.org.  

 

IMPROVIMPROVIMPROVIMPROVING with KATHRYNING with KATHRYNING with KATHRYNING with KATHRYN    

 

Fall is coming! It’s my favorite season! I am available, as your Infant Toddler Specialist, for any 

of your infant toddler related concerns or needs. Site visits have not been reinstated yet. I can be 

reached by phone at 609-288-3634 or through the main number at extension *5140. My email is 



kasimone@bccap.org. We can set up virtual meetings if necessary. I have been delivering a 

webinar about “Quality Infant/ Toddler Environments” for the past few months. You can register 

for this webinar or NJCCIS.com and it is delivered via Zoom. Webinars on different topics will 

be available soon. I will send out email notifications when anything is available. I am also 

offering an informational webinar about the Grow NJ Kids program. I hope you will take 

advantage of all virtual training available at this time. If you are interested in entering a 

partnership with the Infant Toddler Specialist Network, please let me know and I can send an 

application. This partnership is free of charge and offers coaching, consultation and assessment 

of your infant/ toddler program.  

 
 

ENGAGENGAGENGAGENGAGING with JUDITHING with JUDITHING with JUDITHING with JUDITH    

 

As the school year is now upon us and we get back into the swing of things, please remember we 

are here as a resource for you and the families you serve. We partner with Community Members 

in offering information to help those in need of food, health care, tutoring, maternal and mental 

health services to name a few.  Contact me at Jubyrne@bccap.org for more information. 

 

 

GATHERING with CORINNAGATHERING with CORINNAGATHERING with CORINNAGATHERING with CORINNA    

 
The new school year has begun, and fall is right around the corner. Due to the remote and hybrid 

school schedule many parents are in need of full-time care for their children. Therefore, 

providers might experience a higher demand for all day care for school-aged children. I 

developed a two-part training that will address developmental stages and challenges regarding 

child and adolescent development and also will give providers strategies to approach various 

situations. The training will take place on Monday September 21st and Monday September 28th. 

My goal is to plan and deliver trainings according to the Childcare provider’s needs. Please do 

not hesitate to email me with suggestions, ideas or interests in training topics. I will do my best 

to accommodate the trainings appropriately. 

You can contact me via email  coharris@bccap.org or by phone 609-288-3632. 

 
 
 
 

 



UPCOMING WEBINARS 
 

Burlington Community Action Partnership Training Disclaimer: While we all adjust 

to the "new normal", one of BCAP's primary concerns is the health and safety of all our training 

participants. Due to some concerning behaviors observed during virtual training, the training staff at 

BCAP advise following these guidelines to ensure your safety and full participation while attending 

high quality professional development training. Driving while attending a training is prohibited due to 

safety reasons. It is impossible to watch a webinar and safely operate a vehicle at the same time due to 

the interactive nature of our webinars. The trainers at BCAP have been diligently working to make 

quality virtual professional development available. Virtual training should be treated as if they were in-

person training and require your undivided attention. When choosing a training to attend, please make 

sure you can dedicate uninterrupted time for the duration of the webinar. We understand that there 

may be unplanned interruptions, but these should be minimized as much as possible. A participant can 

be removed from the webinar, based on the decision of the trainer, if they display unsafe and/or 

inattentive behavior for an extended period of time. Device cameras must be on for attendance 

purposes. We appreciate your cooperation with this matter. 
  

 
Strategies to Help You, Your Children and Family During Stressful Times: 

Allowing Protective Factors to Show Up and Be Built Into Your Life 

Tuesday, September 15—6:30 pm 
Event ID 124451 

 
Grow NJ Kids Overview 

Thursday, September 17—6:30 pm 
Event ID 124890 

 
Understanding Child and Adolescent Development Training: Part 1 

Tuesday, September 21—6:30 pm 
Event ID 124927 

 
Quality Infant/Toddler Environments 

Thursday, September 24—6:30 pm 
Event ID 124892 

 
Understanding Child and Adolescent Development Training: Part 2 

Monday, September 28—6:30 pm 
Event ID 124928 

 
 

FOOTPRINTS TO PROFESSIONALISM WORKSHOPS  
Growing Together with Sesame Street in Communities 

 Thursdays, October 8, 15, 22  
6:30 pm  

(Attend all 3 and receive $100 worth of supplies!)  
 To register, call or e-mail Sue at 609-261-6834 Ext. *5132 or sfenick@bccap.org 

Certificates will be provided through NJCCIS upon receipt of Registry ID. 


